
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Proposed Bylaw to Restrict Demonstrations near Religious Institutions and Other Commmunity

Locations
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:45:44 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Risa Dulberg 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:40 PM
To: Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Proposed Bylaw to Restrict Demonstrations near Religious Institutions and Other Commmunity
Locations

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

I am in favour of passing this bylaw in order to ensure the safety of the Jewish people in our communities. There has
been an unprecedented amount of anti-Semitic demonstrations and we need to feel safe in our communities and our
cities.
Thank you
Risa Dulberg
Sent from my iPad
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